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Nursery Newsletter
20th June 2025
	Welcome to this week’s news. 

This week, we have enjoyed our new story, Somebody Swallowed Stanley and talked about recycling and looking after the environment. We drew pictures using Tales Toolkit to discuss characters, setting, problems and solutions and talked about environmental issues raised in the story. We used the story props with our friend to retell the story too. Outside, we even made boats to sail on the ocean.
Sports week kept us all very active and busy! Goal ball was very tricky. We had to wear a blindfold and listen to the jiggle noise to follow the ball and kick it. 

We went in the hall and took part in circuit training, with the help from some Y6 boys. We were very tired afterwards!

We all took part in whole school Zumba lead by some Y6 boys on stage. The music helped us to keep the beat. It was such fun!

Dodgeball on the field with Mr Leather was fast and fun. We definitely needed a drink after that!

We had a great time on the inflatables and finally competed in our Sports Day on Friday.

I hope you all enjoyed your action packed week as much as we did! 
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	Reminders

	Trip Lytham St Annes beach on Wednesday 9th July. Please pay online ASAP. For more details see the parent notice board trip letter. 
RECEPTION INTAKE MEETING 
is on
Monday 30th June at 10am 

with Mrs McDermott. 
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Piggy Money-
This is £1 per 

week please. 
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Don’t forget to put suncream on your child before nursery and bring a water bottle and 
sun hat with 
their name in please!

	Please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us if you have any concerns or questions about your child.  Our door is always open.


